Dear Ms. Miller,

I am writing in response to your September 3, 2010 inquiring about the 2008 primary debt retirement contribution of \$5,000 made by ERIC PAC on June 1, 2010 to Coffman for Congress. ERIC PAC disclosed the contribution on the ERIC PAC July 2010 monthly report.

Your letter stated that "it appears that the recipient committee had insufficient debts to warrant such a contribution." However, and as we discussed on the phone September 23, 2010, the contribution was to help retire the \$16,411.25 in debt reported on the Coffman for Congress July 15, 2010 report (page 91). Accordingly, Coffman for Congress had sufficient debts at the time ERIC PAC made its \$5,000 contribution. I understand from our discussion that this information satisfactorily responds to your inquiry. Thank you. Sincerely,

Melinda Allen